
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, July 1, 

2021 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

 PRESENT: Dennis O’Hara, Chair 

JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

   JoAnne Clark, Secretary 

 

 

 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:42 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.  

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on June 9, 2021, 

having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 

Board and registrar discussed ELECT’s annual training held on 

June 29th. Board and registrar discussed many of the items presented 

in the legislative review sessions. On the subject of towns moving 

elections to November and needing a waiver to avoid being a split 

district, registrar showed ELECT guidance that stated we would not 

need waivers, even though the training said we would. Board also 

discussed the absentee legislation that makes permanent most of 

the changes made for the 2020 November General and Special. Overall 

there was an opinion that this year’s training was sub-par and 

lacking in substance.  

 

Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 

meet again at 10:30, August 5, 2021.  

  

 

 

                         _____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

 

 

_________________________ 

 


